Octeber 9, 1838

TO MEMBERS OF TFE PHYSICAL EDUCATION FACULTY:

Many-ef eur students de net knew the significance and
importance of & meeting like the one we have planned for
Thursdey, October 19, when Mr. Strong Hinman will speak.

I am wondering if you faculty members canno® make the
students & little more "Sesnak-conscious". The organization
doesn't mean so much because the students are inclined to
let this office stimulate their interest. Ve would like to
have your cooperation in boosting Sasnak to the place it
deserves in our Physical Education prograne.

We are planning to have only Two dinner meetings of the
sasnak Club this year, and surely two fifty-cent dinners won't

slay anyone, especially when we are going to the expense of
bringing out=-of-town speekers. I feel that we should have

required attendance of every P.E. major at this meeting on
the 19th. I would like to have your suggestions at once

because we need all the support we can gete £he Sesnsak
of ficers are finding it rather difficult to interest the mem=

bers in buying dinner tickets.

Sincerely yours,

—

Director of Physical Education
Varsity Basketball Coach,




